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GEORGE WEST ISD PUBLIC HEARING 
ON TEXAS ACADEMIC PERFORMANCE REPORT (TAPR) 

The George West ISD will hold a public hearing on February 21, 2024 at 5:30 p.m. 
in the George West ISD High School Student Activity Center, 1013 Houston 
Street, George West, and Texas.  The purpose of this hearing is to discuss the 
2022-2023 Texas Academic Performance Report (TAPR) for the George West 
ISD. 

Copies of the 2022-2023 TAPR Report will be available for public viewing on 
February 23, 2024, in the Superintendent’s Office, campus libraries, and the Live 
Oak County Library and George West ISD website. 

For further information, please contact Dr. Roland Quesada, Superintendent, at 
361.449.1914, extension 1100.   


